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Don’t Let Satan Sabotage Your Christmas 

Ephesians 6:10-20 



Church-wide Ministries: 

Welcome to FBC Grove City! 
We are thrilled that you’ve joined us for worship this morning. FBC 

is one church that worships in two auditoriums! We have two blended 

worship celebration services in our Neal Auditorium at 9:15 and 

10:45 AM. We also have our contemporary worship service at 

10:45 AM in our Genesis Auditorium. In addition, there are great    

classes for the kids. If this is your First Time here, please fill out the   

connection card and take it to our welcome center after the        

service. We have a gift for you!  Thank you for being here!   
 

Christmas Advent: We will light a candle each Sunday in December 

to prepare our hearts with the Hope, Peace, Love, and Joy of the 

coming of our Savior. Today we will light the candle of love. 
 

Children’s Ministries:                                                                                                                                                   

Volunteer Opportunity: Would you like to be part of our Children’s 

Ministry on Sunday Nights?  It’s now called KID STUFF.  We are having 

a leaders’ meeting Thursday, December 21st at 7:00 PM, in the      

Fellowship Hall.  Please contact Angel Corbett at 614-448-8203. 

 

Christmas Tree for Stowe Center: Help us decorate the tree with     

mittens, gloves, hats, scarves and socks. Please place your donations 

on the tree or in the Christmas package next to the tree. If you have 

any questions, please call Debbie Blakesley at 614-206-2438.  
  

Time of Prayer: During the month of December, we take time to pray 

specifically and give to support our international missionaries.  Also, 

prayerfully consider giving to the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering to 

support our missionaries around the world. 
 

4 Ways To Give at FBC: Did you know you can give in multiple ways 

here at FBC? Certainly, you can give in any of our worship gatherings 

during the offering. You can also give onsite in our lobby at the giving 

kiosk. You can also give offsite by going to our website 

www.firstgc.org and give online! You could also give on your cell 

phone by simply sending a text message, with the dollar amount 

you’d like to give, to the number 84321.  All of our giving options are 

safe and secure.   

STEWARDSHIP UPDATE FOR THE 

WEEK of December 10, 2017 

 
CHURCH ATTENDANCE 918 

LIFE GROUP 458 

 
GENERAL $ 37,104.28 

BUILDING FUND $ 713.00 

SBC MISSION $ 1,413.00 
TOTAL WEEKLY $ 39,230.28 

MISSIONS:  LOTTIE MOON 

Your giving enables missionaries 

to be sent to multiply and    

support churches among     

unreached peoples and places 

for the glory of God.  100 per-

cent of your gifts to the offering 

supports missionaries and their 

ministries. Our goal this year is 

$5,000.    

Women’s Ministry:                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                          

Book Club: Thursday, January 4th, 7:00-8:30 PM at City BBQ.  We are dis-

cussing Lady Jayne Disappears by Joanna Davidson.  Call Kari Jones 

with any questions at 614-589-7557. 
 

Secret Sisters’ Party: January 12th, 6:30 PM, in the Fellowship Hall. This is 

for all current women involved and those who would like to become a   

secret sister in 2018. Please contact Karen Campbell with any questions 

at 614-208-6355. 
 

Women’s Fellowship Breakfast: Saturday, January 13th at 9:00 AM, in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Ronda Kinnett will be our guest speaker. 
 

Craft Day: Friday, January 19th, 9:00 AM-9:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 

Bring a project, a snack to share and a dish for dinner and join us. Please 

contact Kyleann Williams at 614-440-5953 with any questions. 
 

Men’s Ministry:                                                                                                                                                              

Men’s Bible Study: We are taking a break for the holidays and will      

resume on January 4th, Thursday morning, at 7:30 AM, in room C-156.  

We are studying the book of II Chronicles.  We go out to breakfast after 

the study.  Contact Dave Berna at 614-288-6337 with any questions.     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Students Ministry:                                                                                                                                                    

Dinner and a Movie Fundraiser!   (Yes, with a cake auction as well.)   

February 26th, at 6:00 PM, in the Genesis Auditorium.  Join us for a great 

night of food and fellowship with the showing of War Room.  Tickets are 

$10 per person.  Everyone is invited.  All proceeds go to support our   

students going to camp!        

 

Wednesday Family Night Activities:                                                                                      
 

Adult Bible Study: January 3rd.  Refresh: Road to Revival is our new 

study. Class begins at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall with Pastor Neal.   
 

Women’s Bible Study:  We will resume a time of devotion/prayer/

fellowship on Wednesday nights, January 3rd.  We meet in room K117 

at 6:45 PM. Ronda Kinnett at 614-313-7871.     
 

Women’s Bible Study:  7:00 PM in room K121.  We are taking a break 

for the holidays.  We will resume January 10th.  Contact DeeAnn 

Brown at 614-314-7847. 
 

Men’s Fraternity: We are taking a break for the holidays.  We will       

resume January 3rd, at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

AWANA: We are taking a break for the holidays.  We will resume     

January 3rd, from 6:30 – 8:00 PM for grades K-6. Preschool (Cubbies) is 

for parents who are either attending a Bible study or teaching a class. 
 

Student Exposure: Exposure Youth Christmas party on December 20th.  

We will resume regular Exposure on January 3rd. 

tel:614-206-2438
http://www.firstgc.org

